

## Making a Difference...

Raising funds to enhance the education and experience of each and every Los Gatos High School student!

Kim Russell & Larry Walker 256 El Cajon Way Los Gatos, CA 95032

March 2, 2018

Dear Kim Russell & Larry,

The Los Gatos High School New Millennium Foundation would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$500 towards our 2017-18 Annual Campaign. Your contribution makes it possible for us to fulfill our mission of making a difference and enhance the education and experience of every Los Gatos High School student.

Since our inception in 2001, NMF has raised over \$4 million dollars through private donations and fundraising events that benefit only Los Gatos High School. As a result we have been able to fund technology initiatives, curriculum enhancements across all disciplines, CASSY counseling services, student outreach programs, student activities, teacher and staff support, music, theatre and athletic improvements. This is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like you.

This year we are able to offer support to CASSY, technology and educational enhancements, student activities, theatre, music, athletics, and teacher and staff support. Your private donation plays a key role in supporting the teachers, staff and initiatives that are vital to the success of every LGHS student.

On behalf of the NMF and the LGHS students I deeply appreciate your generosity and continued support of our efforts.

Sincerely,

Randi Chen

LGHS NMF President

No goods or services of any value were or will be transferred to you in connection with this donation.

Please keep this written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records.

LGHS NMF Federal Tax ID # 68-0486391